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December 21, 1977

Docket No. 50-313

,

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

Executive Director of Generation
and Construction

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

~Jhank you for your letter of December 9,1977. You indicated in y>ur
letter that it was in response to the deviation identified in Inspection i
Report 50-313/77-12, but it appeared to us to be a response to the
deviation in Inspection Report 50-313/77-16. In a telephone conversation
between your Mr. J. T. Enos and Mr. J. E. Gagliardo .of this office,-.

) Mr. Enos confirmed that the response is applicable to report 77-16 vice
./ 77-12.

We have no further questions at this time and we will review your
corrective action during a future inspection.

.
Sincerely,

7., H . Aku u , _.
,

Icd- G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch
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